6th Grade Keyboarding and Business Computer Skills
Mr. Corlett – Room C14

Southeastern Stokes Office Phone 336-591-4371

Kevin.corlett@stokes.k12.nc.us

Hello Warrior students and parents,

My name is Kevin Corlett and I am looking forward to teaching your child in my Computer Keyboarding class this semester.  I have a background in computers and technology having worked 25 years in business including manufacturing, banking and finance.  This will be my third year teaching at Southeastern Middle School.  I also teach at South Stokes High School. 
Your child will be in my class for approximately 45 minutes every other day alternating with band this semester.  We will learn the following computer applications and subjects relative to computers using both Microsoft Office:

· Proper Keyboarding Techniques

· Word Processing and Editing (using Microsoft Word 2007)

· Multimedia Presentations (using Microsoft Powerpoint)

· Security and integrity issues related to computers

· The Internet

We will learn these subjects in preparation for advancement to 7th grade Computer Class.  All students are required to have proficiency in order to graduate from high school.

Materials Required:  Folder with pockets (will be left in class), sharpened pencils (blue or black ink pen optional); flash drive (optional). 
Voluntary supplies:  Box of Kleenex, hand sanitizer or wipes, copy paper (very much appreciated if possible). 
Fees: none for this class.  

Please review the attached Classroom Responsibilities and Procedures with your child, then sign and return along with the Student Information Sheet.  

I look forward to a great semester.  Together, we will help your child to succeed.  I will be sure to let you know how he or she is doing and will use SnapGrades for grades, progress reports and email correspondence.  If you need me for any reason, please use my contact information above. 

Sincerely,

Kevin Corlett
